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Court Launches Newly Upgraded Mobile 
Phone Application for the Existing 

Automated Check-in Program in Civil and 
Probate 

 
Santa Ana, CA – The Orange County Superior Court is excited to announce the launch of our newly 

upgraded mobile phone application for the existing Automated Check-in Program for Civil and Probate 

cases, available on September 5th, 2024.   

 

This upgraded application replaces our previous version and offers enhanced features designed to 

improve user experience and accessibility, creating a seamless and efficient experience for all users. 

 

The free app can be downloaded on both iOS devices and Android devices from the OCCOURTS.ORG public 
website at https://www.occourts.org/general-information/covid-19-response/civil-covid-19-response/civil-
remote-hearings or by scanning the QR code at the bottom of the page.      
 
This updated application will allow remote access to court services at no cost to the public, while also 
allowing both the legal community and self-represented parties to check-in by using the mobile application 
on their device.  
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